
14 March 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
Wildern Big Spring Clean - Saturday 29 March, 10am-12pm 
 
As a Rights Respecting School, we understand the importance of caring for and protecting the environment.  
As I am sure you are aware, environmental issues have become big news featuring in eye-opening 
documentaries by the BBC, such as ‘Drowning in Plastic’. This is something we as a school are extremely 
passionate about as we want to make sure there is a sustainable environment in the future for our young 
people. 
 
We are therefore going to stand together with our students and local community and complete another Big 
Clean Event. Our Big School Clean will take place on Saturday 29 March from 10 am-12 pm at Wildern 
School. 
 
Volunteers would need to meet us outside the Dart at 10am and be prepared to spend two hours helping 
litter pick and tidy our school site.  We will provide the litter pickers, gloves and bins, as well as refreshments.  
Helpers would need to wear sensible footwear and clothing and be prepared for spring's varied weather! 
 
So please join us as we prepare to stand together and declare that litter which degrades the beauty of our 
environment and threatens harm to wildlife is not acceptable.  
 
Sign up using this Google Form or the QR code:  
https://forms.gle/Wrw5PrkzUQXS6RQw6  

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss A Williams    Mr B Hinks 
Eco-Focus Group Coordinator  Student Leadership, Charity and Community Lead Practitioner 

https://forms.gle/Wrw5PrkzUQXS6RQw6

